
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 009 of 2022 

WATER SKI-ING INCLUDING JET SKIS WITHIN  
FLEETWOOD HARBOUR 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED THAT ALL RECREATIONAL CRAFT OPERATING WITHIN THE PORT 

OF FLEETWOODS BOUNDARIES HAVE A RESPONSIBILITY TO COMPLY WITH 

“THE FLEETWOOD HARBOUR AND DOCKS BYE-LAWS 1982.” 

 

SPECIAL ATTENTION SHOULD BE PAID TO BYE-LAW No. 33  

 

No person shall engage or take part in water ski-ing, aqua- planing or similar activities in 

the docks or in any navigable channel through the harbour leading to the docks or any 

quays, wharves, jetties or berths and no person being the navigator or owner of a speed 

boat, hydro-plane, motor boat or other mechanically propelled vessel shall cause or suffer 

such speed boat, hydro-plane, motor boat or other vessel to be used in connection with 

such activity in the docks or such navigable channel. 

 

THE ABOVE BYE-LAW REFERS TO AMONGST OTHERS THE USE OF JET SKIS IN THE DOCK AND 

DOCK CHANNEL. PLEASE NOTE THAT ANY SUCH ACTIVITY WITHIN WYRE DOCK & THE DOCK 

CHANNEL IS AN OFFENCE AND THOSE RESPONSIBLE MAY BE SUBJECT TO PROSECUTION. 

This notice was previously issued as LNtM 02 of 2003 

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Fleetwood 

11th July 2022 


